Hertford County Committee to End Homelessness                                                                                                      January 11, 2016                                                                                                                                                              Meeting Minutes
Present:  Peggy Taylor, Britton Ministries; Haywood Humphrey, RCCC; Dana Riddick, AHA; Wendy Futrell, CADA; Avis Murphy, HCDSS; Charlene Powell, Trillium; Shameka Hayes, CADA; Tremaine Kwasikpu; Pat Byrd, RCCWJC; Tyrone Lindsey, AHA.

Call to Order and Roll Call -  Mr. Lindsey called the meeting to order at 10:10.
Reading and approval of minutes -  The group reviewed the minutes from the December meeting.  Avis Murphy made a motion to approve the minutes with a second by Wendy Futrell.  The motion was carried.
Coordinated Assessment Update -  Pat Byrd gave an update on our Coordinated Assessment Plan. Tyrone and Pat worked on the plan and after several rounds of questions with clarifications and updates the plan is now on the agenda to be reviewed and hopefully approved at the next meeting of the CAC.    Tyrone Lindsey then reviewed the diagram that accompanies our plan.  
2016 Point-In-Time Count – Tyrone Linsey reviewed general information on the education slides.  Tremaine Kwasikpu discussed the different categories and we began discussion of our plan.  The group agreed the next date to meet to plan to divide up responsibilities and finalize our plan will be Wednesday, January 20, 2016 at 10:00 at the AHA conference room.  This will be a working session for those involved in the count. We will be trying to involve law enforcement with the unsheltered to help us find and locate those in our community. We need you to be there.
Tyrone will be sending an article to the News Herald to help educate the public on what we are doing and why.
Regional Lead and Alternate Lead -   It is time for us to send to Raleigh the names of our Regional and Alternate Leads for the next year.  Tyrone asked for volunteers or nominations and Pat Byrd made a motion that Tyrone Lyndsey remain as our lead for the coming year and Avis Murphy seconded the motion.  A vote was taken and the motion was carried.  Avis Murphy made a motion that Wendy remain as the alternate lead and it was seconded by Dana Riddick.  A vote was taken and the motion was carried.
Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS.  Tyrone Lyndsey informed the committee about a grant for housing funding for Persons with Aids and we discussed who in our community might want to receive the information.  Wendy Futrell will contact someone at the Health Department since they will know the needs and those involved in care and case management.  We had several questions about the grant and Mr. Lyndsey will do some further research and bring it back to the group at the next meeting.
Next Meetings:
Point in time count meeting   Wednesday, January 20, 2016 10:00 am  AHA Conference Room
Next Regular HCCEM Meeting – February 22, 2016 10:00 am AHA Conference Room
[bookmark: _GoBack]Adjournment -  As there were no further items, the meeting was adjourned at 11:30 am.


